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CasanovaAlexandra

From: Sharon Umpenhour <SUmpenhour@gradyminor.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 30, 2018 1:35 PM

To: CasanovaAlexandra; Wayne Arnold

Cc: SaboJames; NeetVirginia; SmithCamden; VelascoJessica

Subject: RE: BCC Ad Approval for your review Esperanza (RPUD)  PL20170001326

Approved. 

 

Sharon Umpenhour 
Senior Planning Technician 

 

 

   

 

From: CasanovaAlexandra <Alexandra.Casanova@colliercountyfl.gov>  

Sent: Thursday, August 30, 2018 12:13 PM 

To: Wayne Arnold <WArnold@gradyminor.com>; Sharon Umpenhour <SUmpenhour@gradyminor.com> 

Cc: SaboJames <James.Sabo@colliercountyfl.gov>; NeetVirginia <Virginia.Neet@colliercountyfl.gov>; SmithCamden 

<Camden.Smith@colliercountyfl.gov>; VelascoJessica <Jessica.Velasco@colliercountyfl.gov> 

Subject: BCC Ad Approval for your review Esperanza (RPUD) PL20170001326 

 

Sharon and Wayne, 

 

Advertisement for: Esperanza, PL#20170001326 for the BCC on September 25, 2018.  

 

The public notice ad for Naples Daily is attached for your approval. If you wish to revise any portion of it (specifically the 

title), please respond with strike through and underline as to your proposed revision, which we will forward to the 

County Attorney for a decision. If you approve the ad, please reply approved. 

 

If advertisement is approved after COB August 31, 2018, your item may be continued. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Alexandra Casanova  
Operations Coordinator - Zoning Division 

2800 North Horseshoe Drive, Naples, FL 34104 

Phone: 239-252-2658  

Note: Email Address Has Changed 

Alexandra.casanova@colliercountyfl.gov  

 

Tell us how we are doing by taking our Zoning Division Survey at http://bit.ly/CollierZoning. 

 

 
                Exceeding Expectations 
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Under Florida Law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in response to a 
public records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by telephone or in writing.  


